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The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville  
 

Report to Library Board        
 
To:    Chair and Members of the Board 
 
From:  Darla Fraser, Chief Executive Officer 
 
Date:   September 27, 2023 
 
Report #: 23-15 
 
Subject:  Policy Review - Information Services Policy 
 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That report 23-15 Policy Review - Information Services Policy be received; 
 
And that the Board adopt the Information Services Policy as presented in    
Appendix A. 
 
Purpose: 
 

To provide the Board with the opportunity to review, revise and adopt the Information 
Services Policy.  
 
Background:  
 
The library’s information services connect people with resources to fulfil their 
informational, educational, cultural, and recreational needs.  This policy describes 
information and reference services at the library and guides library staff when answering 
various questions. 
 
Financial Impact: 

There will be no financial impact to adopting this policy. 
 
Strategic Alignment: 
Direction:  Connect  
Objective:  Support formal and informal learning and literacy development in all its 
forms.  
 
Prepared and respectfully submitted by, 
Darla Fraser, Chief Executive Officer 


